
April 11, 2015 Alumni Newsletter 

Brothers, Little Sisters, and Friends: 

Hopefully from the last newsletter you marked your calendar for the twenty-third annual 
Zeta Alpha Alumni golf outing. The outing this year will be held on Saturday, June 13 at 
Tam O’Shanter’s golf course in Hermitage PA. 

I spoke to John Kerins (co-owner of the course) last week at Tam’s, and their staff will 
be ready for our visit in June. John said the price remains the same to golf as in prior 
years, $40 which includes cart. He will also have carts available for those roving gallery 
member’s. 

After golfing we will be holding are dinner award ceremony again on the patio section of 
Tam’s club house. It’s always a great time during this part of the day. The only 
drawback this year is the price has increase for the steak dinner, in fact I didn’t charge 
enough last year. What I’ve been told, beef price have increased a lot within the last 
year or so). This year the dinner will be $23. . The Steak Cookout dinner consist off a 
12oz NY Strip sirloin steak, roasted potato, buttered corn, and Italian bread, the price 
also includes a keg of beer, soda or water, sales tax, and gratuity. A chicken dinner is 
also available to those who prefer not to eat steak. As in the past, we are committed to 
number of steaks we order from Tam’s, and I will start collecting money for the dinner 
beginning today. I will leave my address below to send your check. Please make the 
check out to: Joseph Suprano. 

This year will not be staying at the Fairfield Inn in Slippery Rock. The JEEP festival is 
being held in Butler the weekend of our golf outing this year. Jack called in early 
February to reserve rooms, and they were already booked. Jack then tried the Park Inn 
where we stayed in the past, near the course, and it was booked also. We were finally 
able to secure rooms at the Super 8 next to the Park Inn. So we’ll be able to walk up the 
hill to the Park Inn (bar) for entertainment in the evenings. The cost is $80 a night, which 
is for two queen beds. We have 14 rooms reserved for our group. The contact person‘s 
name is Rob, and the phone number for the hotel is (724)528-3888. My suggestion is to 
call ASAP. Hotel rooms are at a premium that weekend. Mostly everything is booked 
that weekend. 

Gary Donelli sent me information, and he plans to have the Friday (June 12) afternoon 
golf outing, prior to our Saturday outing. The Friday afternoon golfing will held at the 
Oakview Golf Club outside of Slippery Rock (near Rock Falls). Tee times start at 
2:00pm; Cost is $40.00 per man with cart.  Payment can be made directly to Oakview 
upon arrival. Lunch will be at Bobs Sub Shop at 12:30 before golfing. Please contact 
Gary if you plan on playing at gd53@zoominternet.net or phone at 724-967-1165. 

I hope to see everyone in June. 



Fraternally, 
Joe Suprano 
Please send your $23.00 for the steak dinner to the address below, and make the 
Check payable to “Joseph Suprano” thanks. 
Address: 
Joe Suprano 
641 Kelso Road 
Pittsburgh, PA. 15243 
Email 
Phone or text 592-6156 

 

mailto:%20jssuprano@juno.com

